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To:   Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
From:  Galen Jones, CILIP Representative 
Subject:  Full name as addition to Initialism or Acronym in Access Points 

for Corporate Bodies (Revision of RDA 11.13.1.2) 
 
CILIP thanks BL for its proposed revision.  
 
CILIP suggests the following changes:  

"add an expanded form of the name" instead of "add the fullest variant name"  

"Make this addition instead of, or in addition to, the type of corporate body" 
instead of "Prefer this addition instead of the type of corporate body".  

CILIP feels that the use of the term "prefer" is redundant, and contradicts the 
proposed removal of priority order in Person names.   

Closing parentheses are required in IBM example. 

CILIP accepts the proposal, with comment about wording. 
	
  

	
  


